
 
Lower Stoney Creek 

Correspondence - Working Group Meeting #3 

 

 

1. February 02, 2016 - Green Millen Shores Development 

 

Do you have information as to whether the school closure with respect to Mountain View has taken 

the Green Millen Shores Development into consideration? Specifically, the projected students from 

the 2,000 units being built in the Mountain View catchment. 

 

From: Lakewood Beach Community Council 

 

2. February 08, 2016 - Cafeterias 

 

I was wondering if in the new proposal for the Lower Stoney Creek School, Collegiate Ave., if 

rebuilt or fixed if a cafeteria will be put in the school? 

 

From: Denise - community member 

 
 
 

 


